Planning application comment was submitted on the13 February 2023 12:26 PM
The following is a comment on application P222138/0 by E Fairclough

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Roads are already very congested at any time of day .Shoving up houses with no thought for new
roads will only make the situation worse. No new roads have been put in for over 50 years so until you deal with
this, no housing should be put up. Also it is a flood plain so you are only pushing the problem elsewhere.

Wild life will also be pushed away and we should not be building on agriculture land as it is needed for farming.

No thought is put into this |GGG o~ houses which local people cannot afford as we are a
low wage area due to being predominantly agricultural.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: E

Last name: Fairclough

Postcode: HR40RR

Address: 39 Moor Park Road, Hereford, HR4 ORR

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: More roads into the city as the houses at Credenhill and Roman
road have already had a major impact on Three Elms, Kings Acre Road , Grandstand Road and Holmer Road.
Where are people going to work as there are no new factories or any thrust to encourage new businesses. The
city centre is fast becoming empty of any decent shops.

Soon we will be a city of houses with nothing interesting to encourage people to invest in the area due to
congestion snd access to motorways via a proper bypass.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=222138

Form reference: FS-Case-486655052



